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Checkbook Register Sep 23 2021 Professional And Simple Checkbook
Register This Log Book is for: *Checkbook Registers *Check And
Debit Card Log Book *Account Payment Record Tracking *Business
Bank Account *Personal Checking Account Ledger *Management of
Finance Budget Expense Features: -Quality Paper -Perfect Binding
-Uncomplicated Layout -110 pages -8,5*11 size
The Chicago Guide to Fact-Checking Nov 13 2020 Why we factcheck -- What we fact-check -- How we fact-check -- Checking
different types of facts -- Sourcing -- Record keeping -- Test
your skills -- Appendix one: "Test your skills" answer key -Appendix two: Suggested reading and listening
Blank Check, A Novel Jun 08 2020 A fictional tale grounded in
pure reality. Blank Check, an intriguing, inspirational Young
Adult novel, that takes place on a fictional U.S. island. After
serving his country as an Army Ranger, high school principal
Josiah Rollins quits in disgust over the broken educational
system he can no longer serve. Little does he know this
impulsive act would lead him to an unbelievable opportunity to
change everything and serve his country and students in the way
he had always dreamed. Inspired and funded by a now billionaire
war buddy, Josiah tests his educational theories in a place with
low standards and poor student performance: the American
Caribbean Islands. The mission is simple: give teachers autonomy
and freedom to teach and provide the community the power to make
schools the center of their community. But many on the Island
are not happy about the project, nor do they trust the white man
selling them new ideas. Within Blank Check, learn how Josiah
wins over the people and the students, transforming the
community and the economy into the American Dream.
Checkbook Balance Log Book Apr 06 2020 Checkbook Balance Log
Book: A log book to keep track all of your checking account
transactions helps you to always know an accurate balance of
your account. Simple interior for easy use with 6 columns for
you to keeping your own record transactions. This book is useful
for: - Personal/business checking account ledger- Check and
debit card registers- Account payment/expense record trackingCheckbook registers- Finance budget expense management - etc..
Details: Checkbook Balance Log Book 120 pages (60 sheets).
Starting balance, at top of each page Columns for date, debit or

check number, transaction (description), payment debit(-),
payment credit(+) and balance Soft paperback cover Printed on
high quality, bright white paper stock 90 gsm Convenient size of
6 X 9 inches(15.2 x 22.9 cm) that can easily fit in a bag or
purse Double-sided, Non-perforated If you would like to see a
sample of this book interior, please click on the "Look Inside"
feature. This Checkbook Balance Log Book is a great
Christmas/Birthday/New Year gift idea for the kids, boys, girls,
teen, adults whether for personal, business or anyone who love
to success in money management Scroll up and click "Buy Now"
button to grab your! Transaction Registers For Personal Business Checkbook | Check And Debit Card Register Book 6 Column
120 Pages
Permanent Peace Jun 20 2021
Check-point Oct 25 2021 Maud, vingt et un ans, cache sa beauté
et ses idéaux derrière de vilaines lunettes. Elle s'engage dans
une ONG et se retrouve au volant d'un quinze tonnes sur les
routes de la Bosnie en guerre. Les quatre hommes qui
l'accompagnent dans ce convoi sont bien différents de l'image
habituelle des volontaires humanitaires. Dans ce quotidien de
machisme, Maud réussira malgré tout à se placer au centre du
jeu. Un à un, ses compagnons vont lui révéler les blessures
secrètes de leur existence. Et la véritable nature de leur
chargement. A travers des personnages d'une force
exceptionnelle, Jean-Christophe Rufin nous offre un puissant
thriller psychologique. Et l'aventure de Maud éclaire un des
dilemmes les plus fondamentaux de notre époque. A l'heure où la
violence s'invite jusqu'au coeur de l'Europe, y a-t-il encore
une place pour la neutralité bienveillante de l'action
humanitaire ? Face à la souffrance, n'est il pas temps,
désormais, de prendre les armes ?
Code Check Dec 15 2020 For builders, remodelers, home
inspectors, and building inspectors, this essential reference
delivers accurate information on current residential building
codes for foundations, framing, plumbing, and wiring, as well as
exterior and interior walls, fireplaces, and chimneys.
Emphasizes central safety principles found in U.S. building
codes -- in a user-friendly format -- this valuable tool gives
you all the facts you need to avoid common code violations. So
you can get every job done right the first time -- without
expensive, time-consuming callbacks. -"Who's Checking?" Apr 18 2021

Don't Check Your Brains at the Door Oct 05 2022 Examines common
myths about God, religion, and life that contradict God's Word.
Checking Out Crime Aug 30 2019 Librarian Minnie Hamilton and
her clever cat Eddie solve a purr-fect murder, in the newest
installment of the delightful Bookmobile Cat Mystery series.
Minnie and her rescue cat Eddie can often be found out and about
in their bookmobile near Chilson, Michigan, delivering great
reads to grateful patrons all over the county. But they always
brake for trouble, and when Minnie sees a car speeding away down
the road, and soon comes upon a dead bicyclist, she assumes she
just missed seeing a hit-and-run. Minnie is determined to
discover who was behind the wheel, but it soon turns out that
things are far more complicated than they seem and there's more
to this case than meets the eye. Luckily, this librarian is
ready to read the killer his rights.
The Small Book of Hip Checks Sep 04 2022 In The Small Book of
Hip Checks Erica Rand uses multiple meanings of hip
check—including an athlete using their hip to throw an opponent
off-balance and the inspection of racialized gender—to consider
the workings of queer gender, race, and writing. Explicitly
attending to processes of writing and revising, Rand pursues
interruption, rethinking, and redirection to challenge standard
methods of argumentation and traditional markers of heft and
fluff. She writes about topics including a trans shout-out in a
Super Bowl ad, the heyday of lavender dildos, ballet dancer
Misty Copeland, the criticism received by figure skater Debi
Thomas and tennis great Serena Williams for competing in
bodysuits while Black, and the gendering involved in identifying
the remains of people who die trying to cross into the United
States south of Tucson, Arizona. Along the way, Rand encourages
making muscle memory of experimentation and developing an
openness to being conceptually knocked sideways. In other words,
to be hip-checked.
Code Check Complete 3rd Edition Nov 25 2021 If you are a
builder, remodeler, building inspector, or anyone who plays a
role in building a home, you know how invaluable a good
reference book is for staying on top of codes. Now in its third
edition, Code Check Complete combines the full versions of the
individual Code Check titles into a single, complete, all-in-one
guide to the most commonly cited code violations encountered by
building inspectors. From general building and mechanicals to
electrical and plumbing, Code Check Complete pairs clear

language with helpful tables and illustrations to clarify the
complex rules and many changes in the latest codes so that every
project can be completed fast, on-budget, and safely.
Large Print Check Register Dec 27 2021 Simple Large Print Check
Register designed for Seniors and the visually impaired. Over
100 pages with room for over a thousand transactions. Track your
bank account savings and deposits as well as payments you make
and keep a running balance of your finances. Big large print in
this 8 x 10 finance journal. If you need to know where you are
at all times, use this book. Easier to keep records than
electronic finance record keepers and it is always handy. It
makes a great gift for older people / seniors and people who
struggle to see because of visual impairments. Order your Large
Print Check Register today and get on top of those finances.
Check in to Danger Sep 11 2020 While on vacation in Oregon,
Chris and Sean encounter a meat-locker mystery Piney Point is
one of the most beautiful places Sean and Brian Quinn have ever
seen, but as far as Brian is concerned, it’s not half as pretty
as Jennifer Hicks. And getting to know the hotel manager’s
daughter while his younger brother goofs off in the pool sounds
like the perfect vacation. But when a string of thefts upset
Brian’s new friend, vacation is over, and the Casebusters spring
into action. Large amounts of expensive meat have been
disappearing from the Piney Point kitchens, and Jennifer’s dad
can’t figure out who’s the thief. Could it be the bellhop? The
chef? Or even the security manager? Brian and Sean had better
figure it out quickly, or they’ll end up just like the missing
steaks—dead meat!
Reality Check Jul 02 2022 Will Cody save clea before it's too
late? QB of the varsity football team. Passing grades in all his
classes. Dating the hottest—and smartest—girl at school. Summer
job paying more than minimum wage. Things in Cody's world seem
to be going pretty well. Until, that is, his girlfriend, Clea,
is sent off to boarding school across the country, and a torn
ACL ends his high school football career. But bad things come in
threes—or in Cody's case, sixes and twelves—and the worst is yet
to come. While limping through town one day, Cody sees a
newspaper headline: "Local Girl Missing." Clea, now his ex, has
disappeared from her boarding school in Vermont, and the only
clue is a letter she sent to Cody the morning of her
disappearance. With that as his guide, Cody sets out to find out
what happened. Once in Vermont, he unearths the town's

secrets—and finds out that football isn't the only thing he's
good at. This is another edge-of-your-seat suspense novel by the
New York Times bestselling and Edgar Award-nominated author of
Down the Rabbit Hole.
Check, Please! Book 1: # Hockey Jan 28 2022 Eric Bittle is a
former Georgia junior figure skating champion, vlogger
extraordinaire, and amateur pâtissier. But as accomplished as he
is, nothing could prepare him for his freshman year of playing
hockey at the prestigious Samwell University in Samwell,
Massachusetts. It's nothing like co-ed club hockey back in the
South! For one? There's checking. Second, there is Jack--his
very attractive but moody captain.A collection of the first half
of the mega-popular webcomic series of the same name, Check,
Please!: # Hockey is the first in a hilarious and stirring twovolume coming-of-age story about hockey, bros, and trying to
find yourself during the best four years of your life.
Reality Check Nov 06 2022 "Don't even think about trying to
launch a startup without reading Guy Kawasaki's Reality Check."
-BizEd For a quarter of a century, in his various guises as an
entrepreneur, evangelist, venture capitalist, and guru, Guy
Kawasaki has cast an irreverent eye on the dubious trends,
sketchy theories, and outright foolishness of what so often
passes for business today. Too many people frantically chase the
Next Big Thing only to discover that all they've made is the
Last Big Mistake. Reality Check is Kawasaki's all-in-one guide
for starting and operating great organizations-ones that stand
the test of time and ignore any passing fads in business theory.
This indispensable volume collects, updates, and expands the
best entries from his popular blog and features his inimitable
take on everything from effective e-mailing to sucking up to
preventing "bozo explosions."
Reality Check Jul 10 2020 Struggling to adjust to their new
lives, Mike and Deanna discover that an unexpected baby is on
the way, while Grandpa Jim and Iris elope to England, and
Elizabeth dumps her unfaithful boyfriend, in cartoons from the
comic strip.
Blank Check Aug 11 2020 Based on a Pulitzer Prize-winning
series of articles, this is a thorough, astonishing expose of
the "Black Budget"--a 36-billion-dollar cache used by the
Pentagon to fund its own agenda of top-secret weapons and wars.
Leighton's High Sierra Check Dam Legacy Jun 01 2022 This
photographic journal chronicles the history and construction of

the high Sierra check dams from the first one at Yellowhammer
Lake in 1920 through the last one constructed at High Emigrant
Lake in 1951, past the establishment of the Emigrant Wilderness
in 1975, and through various stages of support and opposition
which are on-going to this day. Each major period in either
check dam construction or the period after is divided into
separate chapters, with each check dam described in detail with
historical and recent photographs, many that have never been
published. In addition, available historical writings and
records of Fred Leighton and others were utilized to provide a
more in depth perspective on the check dams from those directly
involved in construction and/or maintenance. Outdoor enthusiasts
discovering the Emigrant Wilderness of the high Sierra for the
first time might easily consider it a pristine wilderness, rich
in wildlife, streams, lakes, and scenic views. And yet, this is
one area where the hand of man has worked to enrich the natural
landscape. One of the most notable changes man has made in this
area is the construction of small rock dams at the outlet of
selected lakes and meadows. These dams were called check dams by
Fred W. Leighton, who developed the concept of raising the water
level of natural lakes and meadows for fishery and riparian
enhancement. These check dams provide an enhanced habitat for
mountain fish by providing additional water flow in the late
summer months when natural streams typically run very low or
completely dry.
Check for Understanding 65 Classroom Ready Tactics: Formative
Assessment Made Easy Feb 03 2020 Check for Understanding: 65
Classroom-Ready Tactics Formative Assessment Made Easy! In
Visible Learning, John Hattie describes a powerful strategy to
enhance student learning—formative assessment (effect size .90).
Implemented with fidelity, the result is assessment-capable
learners, a pivotal skill for post-secondary success. “Are my
students learning?” Join us in reimagining formative
assessment—a fluid, robust, daily practice. Step-by-Step
Activation Guide 65 Tactics to Check for Understanding LiveAction Classroom Videos for Each Tactic THE STORY OF FORMATIVE
ASSESSMENT Part I – Formatives: What they are and what they are
not Part II – Why formative assessment matters Part III – Best
practice formative assessment Part IV – Leveraging formative
data to enhance teaching and learning 65 CLASSROOM-READY TACTICS
Contributing authors share tactics to check for understanding.
Includes user-friendly instructions and video clips to model

implementation at any grade level, any content area.
Spirit Check Aug 23 2021 "If you're ever going to master your
emotions, the first order of business is to get out of your
feelings." From the book "Spirit Check" Your attitude, behavior
and mindset define your spirit, which is the seat of your
emotions. Through the lens of self examination, five bold and
common emotions + character flaws are exposed that derail
personal, spiritual success and growth. In Spirit Check,
Michelle Collins provides a persuasive commentary on the five
[jealousy, intimidation, fear pride and anger], with practical
solutions for immediate implementation to transform the mind,
soul and spirit. Discover how biblical principles and practical
solutions can aid in your goal to become whole and spiritually
healthy. Commit to a healthier more excellent way of mastering
your emotions, masterfully.
The Reality Check-Up May 08 2020 Everyday, men all over the
world make hundreds of thousands of decisions that impact on
their health, happiness and wellbeing. In many circumstances
they are small, seemingly trivial decisions, but each and every
one of them directly affects how a man performs in their job, in
the bedroom, at the gym, and in their life. Knowing how to make
the better decisions for you - without joining a fitness cult or
drinking nothing but kale juice - is the trick. The Reality
Checkup is written in a conversational but authoritative tone
and instantly engages the reader, encouraging them to change bad
habits and adopt healthy new ones! It uses the analogy of a
player, a coach and a playbook to tap into the competitive
spirit of men - young and old - to challenge themselves and
improve their current health status. The Doctor outlines the
various health issues facing men - including young men up to the
age of 35, middle aged men and older men (65 years+). He uses
current research and anecdotal evidence to inform his audience
of current trends as well as giving summaries, checklists and
tables to illustrate his points Using his expertise as a
scientist, a doctor and a man, Dr Andrew Rochford has combined
the 'must know' scientific secrets with the practicalities of
life to create an easy to follow guide for the modern day man.
Reality Check Jun 28 2019 First American publication from a
leading Irish poet known for meditative intelligence, humor, and
forgiving humanity.
Check, Please! Book 2: Sticks & Scones Feb 26 2022 Bitty is
heading to junior year of college and though he has overcome his

fear of getting 'checked' on the ice, he and Jack now face new
challanges. They must nagivate their new relationship while
being apart and aslo decide how they want to reveal their
relationship to those around them. Not only that, but Jack and
the Falconers are now a big part of the NHL—and Bitty's life!
It's a hockey season filled with victories and losses. A
collection of the second half of the mega-popular webcomic
series of the same name, Check, Please!: Sticks and Scones is
the last in a hilarious and stirring two-volume coming-of-age
story about hockey, bros, and trying to find yourself during the
best four years of your life.
A Check to Uncharitableness; or, an answer to a book, entitled,
“The Skeleton; or, the Arminian Anatomized; and the carnal
preacher dissected. By W. H[untington].” To which is added a
farther Check to Uncharitableness in answer to a sermon preached
in Grub-Street by Mr. C. Nov 01 2019
Sound Check Mar 18 2021 Author Kurtis Parks understands the
realities of being a worship leader. In Sound Check he offers
insights about: What it means to worship with authenticity How
to cast a vision of excellence for a worship team Ways to rely
on the Holy Spirit in leading worship Practical approaches to
spiritual disciplines What to do about the ongoing struggle of
separating performance and worship How seeking God’s presence
leads to hearing His voice Parks’s powerful message is that when
worship leaders cultivate a private life of worship, God will
prepare them to lead from the stage.
Simple Check Register Jul 22 2021 Simple Check Register: A log
book to keep track all of your checking account transactions
helps you to always know an accurate balance of your account.
Simple interior for easy use with 6 columns for you to keeping
your own record transactions. This book is suitable for: Personal/business checking account ledger- Check and debit card
registers- Account payment/expense record tracking- Checkbook
registers- Finance budget expense management - etc.. Details:
Simple Check Register 120 pages (60 sheets). Starting balance,
at top of each page Columns for date, debit or check number,
transaction (description), payment debit(-), payment credit(+)
and balance Premium matte-finish cover Printed on high quality,
bright white paper stock 90 gsm Convenient size of 6 X 9
inches(15.2 x 22.9 cm) that can easily fit in a bag or purse
Double-sided, Non-perforated If you would like to see a sample
of this book interior, simply click on the "Look Inside"

feature. This Simple Check Register is a great
Christmas/Birthday/New Year gift idea for the kids, boys, girls,
teen, adults whether for personal, business or anyone who love
to success in money management Scroll up and click "Buy Now"
button to grab your! Checkbook Registers For Personal and
Business | Checking Account Ledger 120 Pages | Check Log Book
Check-in Check-out Jul 30 2019 For courses in hotel
administration that focus on front desk operations or hotel
management, and as an adjunct to other hotel courses such as
housekeeping, hotel accounting, hotel marketing or hotel
personnel/human resources. Now in its Ninth Edition, Check-In
Check-Out remains the leading guide to managing profitable hotel
operations. Extensively revised to reflect the industry's rapid
change, it presents rich detail about best practices and future
directions, while offering the widest coverage of any book in
the field. Students gain an intuitive understanding based on the
flow of the guest's experience: through reservation, arrival,
registration, service purchasing, departure, billing, and
recordkeeping. The entire rooms division is covered thoroughly,
and linked to other hospitality functions, related industries,
and the broader economy.
Performing an Active Directory Health Check (Digital Short Cut)
Oct 01 2019 This is the eBook version of the printed book.
Organizations that have implemented Microsoft® Windows Active
Directory® need to make sure that Active Directory is configured
and operating properly. Even an Active Directory that is
properly installed can easily have components fail or stop
working, which causes problems with the Windows networking
environment. An organization should run an Active Directory®
Health Check at least every quarter, with some very large
enterprises that have made it a best practice to run subsets of
the Active Directory Health Check daily. This Digital Short Cut
guides an administrator through step-by-step procedures of
running free tools and utilities against a Windows Active
Directory (2000 or 2003) to validate the operations of
components, such as AD replication, DNS configuration, File
Replication Service (FRS), and the like. This guide identifies
the tools the administrator should use. provides a selection of
best practice parameters and settings from which to choose when
running the tools. specifically identifies what to look for and
how to resolve problems identified by the output of the tools
and utilities. Performing an Active Directory ® Health Check

(Digital Short Cut) is an absolute must-have, step-by-step guide
for any organization that uses Windows Active Directory®. It
outlines methods for administrators to confirm AD is correctly
operating and explains how free tools and utilities can be
deployed to identify key components that are failing and need
repaired. Section 1 What This Digital Short Cut Will Cover
Section 2 Understanding the Tools Used in an AD Health Check
Section 3 Performing an AD Health Check Section 4 Interpreting
the Data from AD Health Check Tools Section 5 Fixing Common
Problems Found in AD Health Checks Section 6 Other Resources
Section 7 Appendix
Check the Rhyme: An Anthology of Female Poets & Emcees Oct 13
2020 Nominated for an NAACP Image Award in "Outstanding Literary
Work - Poetry" and Writers Digest Publishing Award, Check the
Rhyme: An Anthology of Female Poets & Emcees is a crossgenerational volume of poetry, featuring the work of fifty
thought provoking and inspirational women writers, lyricists and
spoken word artists from diverse cultures and backgrounds. Check
the Rhyme features eighteen chapters, revealing poetry that is a
representation of both emerging and established poets who write
on a variety of themes including: beauty and self esteem,
empowerment for youth, hip hop culture, history, love
relationships, and more. The pages of Check the Rhyme are filled
with insights, experiences and challenges of women who walk the
warrior path, intending to shape the world with the passion that
fuels their dreams.
Hip Check Mar 30 2022 Esa Saari is a hockey player for the New
York Blades with a bad-boy rep both on and off the ice. But when
he suddenly becomes the guardian of his eight-year-old niece,
Nell, he knows his excessive lifestyle is about to get body
checked. So he hires a live-in nanny. Her name is Michelle Beck,
and she gets along great with Nell. What surprises him, though,
is that he instantly hits it off with her, too. Getting
romantically involved would be a bad idea, but he’s finding it
impossible to ignore the intense connection between them.
Michelle, however, takes her job very seriously, and must decide
whether to listen to her head or her heart. And Esa’s got to
decide if he can give up his bad- boy image for the love of a
good woman…
Code Check HVAC Jan 04 2020 The Code Check series provides
answers to all types of building code questions. The books are
filled with essential information, yet are handy enough to take

to the job site. Provides information on the requirements for
heating, ventilation and air conditioning systems. It is crossreferenced to both the Uniform Mechanical Code and the
International Residential Code.
Check It Out! Jan 16 2021 Check it out! is a four-level series
in American English that uses carefully chosen themes to
introduce learners to global culture through the study of
English. Age-appropriate language activities develop learners'
reading, writing, listening, speaking, and pronunciation skills
- and motivates them to use English. For students who are
preparing to take international English examinations in the
future Check it out! systematically introduces skills practice
and question types which are commonly found on such exams.
Fact Check Feb 14 2021 Shaun A. Pritchard is a problem-solver
who can see all the angles. He is a devoted Christian, father,
author, avid meditator, patriot, disabled veteran of the United
States Air Force, entrepreneur, computer scientist, ethical
hacker, and full stack web developer, pursuing his PhD in
quantum computational mathematics and computer data science with
a minor in business and constitutional law. Shaun has spent the
last eight years researching and studying political sociology,
psychology, constitutional law, writing and advanced research,
mathematics, quantum physics, computer forensics, and computer
science. Currently, Shaun has written two books, The Nation of
Lies and Fact-Check, and will be soon releasing his third book,
God's Algorithm of Life, in the summer of 2021 and one other
nonfiction book being released spring of 2021 YouTube
Influencers-secrets to building a successful YouTube business,
during the same time or soon after.
Large Print Checkbook Register Apr 30 2022 Keep an eye on your
financial transactions with ease. Do you or a loved one find
larger print books essential - or even just easier on the eyes?
This simple check book register is large print (and extra large
size) - and has been designed with you in mind: Large print - at
least 18 point font size throughout. Font used is specifically
designed for enhanced legibility and readability. Interior pages
are printed in black ink on white paper interior to maximise
contrast. Extra large format - at 8.5 by 11.7 inches / 21.6 by
29.7 cm this notebook is larger than both US Letter and A4
formats (0.7 inches taller than US letter and 0.6 cm wider than
A4). 100 pages - room for 18 listings per page with generously
proportioned rows for writing. Intuitive design - simple

headers: #; Date; Description; Debit (-); Credit (+) and Balance
- make for a straightforward, uncluttered experience.
The Federal Reserve Should Move Faster to Eliminate Subsidy of
Check Clearing Operations Mar 06 2020
Check Register Book Journal Dec 03 2019 Are you tired of poorquality register cards? Then, this book will be your best
companion for tracking finances and transactions! Each page
includes a section for Date, Description, Ref, Debit, Credit &
Balance Features: ✔️ Premium glossy cover ✔️ High-quality white
paper ✔️ Size 6x9 Inches ✔️ 120 Pages Perfect Checkbook balance
for you to keep your own record!
Don't Check Out This Book! Aug 03 2022 From the creators of the
award-winning Three-Ring Rascals and 43 Old Cemetery Road
series! Is the sweet town of Appleton ripe for scandal? Consider
the facts: Appleton Elementary School has a new librarian named
Rita B. Danjerous. (Say it fast.) Principal Noah Memree barely
remembers hiring her. Ten-year-old Reid Durr is staying up way
too late reading a book from Ms. Danjerous's controversial
"green dot" collection. The new school board president has
mandated a student dress code that includes white gloves and bow
ties available only at her shop. Sound strange? Fret not.
Appleton's fifth-grade sleuths are following the money,
embracing the punny, and determined to the get to the funniest,
most rotten core of their town's juiciest scandal. Don't miss
this seedy saga!
Checkbook Register May 20 2021 Professional And Simple
Checkbook Register This Log Book is for: *Checkbook Registers
*Check And Debit Card Log Book *Account Payment Record Tracking
*Business Bank Account *Personal Checking Account Ledger
*Management of Finance Budget Expense Features: -Quality Paper
-Perfect Binding -Uncomplicated Layout -110 pages -8,5*11 size
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